
OCTOBER 2020

Dear Parents, Guardians and helpers,

It is fantastic to back at the hall for Rainbows and Guides.  All those that have been at Rainbows
the past few weeks have completed their Agility interest Badge.  I will be giving those out this 
week.

After Half term we will continue with UMAS for, Have Adventures Theme Award.

Thursday 22nd October
This week will be a  Halloween themed evening, have pumpkins to do , bats, black cats, witches
to colour?  Please bring a picnic blanket or mat, and  a large book, folder or clipboard to lean 
on, colouring pens?

Half-term break
Thursday 22nd Ocxober is our last night before half-term break  We return, 5th November 2020.

Hall Food Bank collection
The playgroup based at the Hall have a collection box for the local food bank.  Take time to 
have a look and discuss with your daugher and possibly donate something.

Rememberance Parade
At this time, it is not clear if there will be a Remembrance Parade in Bletchley this year.  Looking
at  other such events.  They are ristricting it to Veterans only.

So, instead.  Please consider going to the Royal British Legion's website and make a small 
donation
towards downloading, colouring in and displaying a Poppy in your Window.

Donate at, https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/ways-to-give/donate

Poppy Colouring in page at, https://storage.rblcdn.co.uk/sitefinity/docs/default-
source/fundraising/royal-british-legion-downloadable-colour-in-poppy-1742170758.pdf

Christmas Decoration making
We will be making some Christmas decorations in the coming weeks, and a Christmas gift.
On completetion, I wil presenat a Guiding Christmas badge to the girls.

Hope you have all enjoyed Rainbows being back at the Hall. Looking forward to seeing more of 
you all after half-term break.

1st Emerson Valley Rainbows, 46 Derwent Drive, Bletchley, Milton Keynes, MK3 7BQ.

1st Emerson Valley Rainbows is a unit of Girl Guiding UK. The unit has full charitable status and excepted from registration 
in accordance with the Charities Act, England and Wales.  Certificate of Charitable Status can be provide upon request.

https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/ways-to-give/donate
https://storage.rblcdn.co.uk/sitefinity/docs/default-source/fundraising/royal-british-legion-downloadable-colour-in-poppy-1742170758.pdf
https://storage.rblcdn.co.uk/sitefinity/docs/default-source/fundraising/royal-british-legion-downloadable-colour-in-poppy-1742170758.pdf
file:///home/david/Documents/Karen/Rainbows/Admin/Newsletters/
file:///home/david/Documents/Karen/Rainbows/Admin/Newsletters/


Facebook group page
New parents, there is a Facebook page for the unit where, we post urgent announcements from
time to time.  Things like, unit closures due to poor weather, etc.

https://www.facebook.com/login/?next=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fgroups
%2FEmersonValleyRainbows%2F

Regards,

Karen Humble (Rabbit) – Unit Leader
Karen.Humble@1stEmersonValleyRainbows.org.uk
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